

Headteacher: Miss A Allan

Thursday 12th September 2019

Dear Parent/Carers,

The Lady Mayoress has invited all our Yr 5&6 children to the Mansion House on Wednesday 25th September 2019.

The Lady Mayoress is holding a special Tea Party for all the Ambassadors'/Diplomats' Spouses in London during that afternoon and the children in the senior choir will sing to these guests while the children not in the choir have been asked to form a special guard of honour to greet the guests.

The children, accompanied by staff, will arrive at Mansion House at 2.00pm.

Once the guard of honour children have performed their duties they will be given a special tour of Mansion House while those in the choir will sing and perform to the guests.

There will also be special photographs taken with the Lady Mayoress.

All pupils and staff should be back at school by 5.15pm.

This is a very special honour for the school and an occasion that all the children will enjoy.

We expect all Y5&6 pupils to attend this function.

We ask also that all pupils wear a red school logo sweatshirt for the occasion.

Please sign the permission slip below and return it to the office by Monday 16 September 2019. Please indicate on the slip below if your child has not got a red school logo sweatshirt.

Many thanks,

Pat Bilbrough Performing Arts and Choir Manager	
My child ——on Wednesday 25 th September 2019.	———will attend the Lady Mayoress' event at Mansion House
My child	
Signed ————	(Parent/Carer)

Sir John Cass's Foundation Primary School St James's Passage, Duke's Place, London, EC3A 5DE 0207 283 1147

www.sirjohncassprimary.org